
 

 

 
 

 

THE SASKATOON SYMPHONY ORCHESTRA 
Announces auditions for a core vacancy: 

 

Principal Cello 
 

The SSO is searching for a Principal Cello.  

You will join the SSO’s Core of 10 players, consisting of a String Quintet 

and a Woodwind Quintet. 

Core Musicians are leaders within the full orchestra, and perform in 

chamber groups as well, contributing to the joy of sharing innovative 

programming with our community. 

 

Salary for this position is $32,421.57 

 

 

National Auditions for Canadian citizens will be held: 

 

 September 2022 

Sept. 2 – Recorded first round 

Sept. 11 - In Saskatoon – Live Rounds 

Application Deadline: August 31, 2022 
 

 

 

For more details, please contact: 

Terry Heckman 

Director of Personnel 

Saskatoon Symphony Orchestra 

personnel@saskatoonsymphony.org 

(306) 665-4863 

602 B 51st St. E. 

Saskatoon, Sask. 

S7K 7K3 

 

SSO musicians are members of the Canadian Federation of Musicians 
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